Subject: Re: Zimbabwe DHS2005-06, Variable v705, category for women with
unemployed husbands/partners
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 22 Nov 2016 19:07:38 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

Quote:Thanks very much for catching this. It was indeed a coding error. In that survey, according
to Keith Purvis, one of the DHS Data Processing experts” "Non-working cases were wrongly
coded as "998:DK" in v704 and v705. | have corrected the error in the new version of the data
file." I believe that a new version of the Stata file, which would be called ZWIR52FL.dta, will be
put onto the website sometime next week. Let us know if it does not come up by 12/2.
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